
 
Welcome to the first President’s Bulletin from Courthouse Quilters.  We have 
moved to a bi-monthly newsletter with photos, features, and all of the news you 
love to receive.  On the in-between months, you will receive this bulletin with 
important dates and other business. 
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WHERE AND WHEN TO SEND YOUR NEWS 
Please send anything you want in the February newsletter to Albert Accettola at 
aajr@pipeline.com  by January 19.  Please send anything you want in the March 

President’s Bulletin to Ellen Heath at ellheath@gmail.com by February 22. 

NEW TELEPHONE CHALLENGE GROUP FORMING  

If you are interested in participating in the 2019 telephone challenge, please 
contact Stephanie Greenberg at Stephanierg@gmail.com .  For more 
information about the challenge, please go to the November 2018 newsletter p. 
3: http://www.courthousequilters.org/newsletters.html  
 

HOSPITALITY 
There is new information about hospitality at our website.  It includes a list of our 
four coordinators for 2019 as well as a clear description of what to do if you are 
a hospitality helper at a meeting.  Please check it out:  

http://www.courthousequilters.org/chq-hospitality-volunteers.html  

UPCOMING MEETINGS AND WORKSHOPS 
January 13 – Workshop – Sarah Bond – “Release the Geese” 
 Program – Sarah Bond – “Modern Quilts from My Grandmother’s Trunk 
February 10 – Workshop – Charlotte Williams – “Laura Heine Collage Method” 
 Program – Member Demos 
For more information, please go to the December 2018 newsletter pages 2 & 3. 

http://www.courthousequilters.org/newsletters.html  
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COURTHOUSE QUILTERS 
Board Meeting Minutes 

December 9, 2018 
4:30 – 5:30 

  
Meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm by Andrea 
IN ATTENDANCE: Andrea Cavallero, Stephanie Greenberg, Ellen Heath, Marla 
Knapp,  Penny Armagost, Mary Rigby, Joan LaSota 
  
President’s business-Andrea 
Raffle quilt needs to be settled with state 
Summed up odds and ends of the year 
Will introduce new board to membership at meeting. 
  
Vice Presidents/Program      Marla K.-Stephanie G. 
Discussed cozy sew on December meetings 
  
Motion to adjourn was made by ____Marla_________, seconded by ____Mary 
Rigby________., passed. Meeting adjourned at __5:04______ 
Respectfully submitted by ____Penny Armagost 
 


